(open) Good Morning! Today is Friday, April 12th. I’'m and I’m . Now
here’s your THS News!

(Seniors: Super Senior Voting for the THS yearbook is now active! Vote on dozens of
categories like Best Dressed, Most School Spirit, Most Contagious Laugh, and many more.
The Google Form is posted in your Class of 2024 Google Classroom. Take your time and
make sure you are happy with all of your answers BEFORE you submit the form. Every
senior gets only one vote connected to your school. Once the form is submitted, you can’t
edit. Voting is open now and will run until midnight on Friday, April 26.

(4/11-4/21) Prom tickets go on sale Monday, April 15th. Sales end April 21st. Tables will be
chosen at time of purchase (on the Hometown Ticketing website). Guest forms are
available in guidance. Forms must be filled out for guests from other schools or who have
already graduated. Guest forms must be completed and turned in to guidance office prior
to buying a ticket. ALL FEES MUST BE PAID PRIOR TO BUYING A TICKET.

(4/11-4/12)TOMORROW at 11:30am, our own Academic Challenge team will be on TV
competing against Kenston and St. Vincent-St. Mary's. Please tune in to WEWS Channel
5's Academic Challenge Program to cheer on our team of Krish Harsha, James Ding and
Jack Jamison!

(4/11-4/12) Next week is senior spirit week! Monday is senior citizens—upperclassmen
versus babies—underclassmen. Tuesday, dress in your favorite decade. Wednesday, dress
for your future career, Thursday, wear tie-dye and Friday is just for the seniors. Wear
your college shirt, enlistment, or employment.

(4/11-4/15) To ensure that you get a copy of the extra-large, 200 color-pages, 2024 THS
Yearbook, you must preorder. The books will be shipped directly from the publisher in
Kansas to the home of the students who ordered in August. More than 500 THS students
have already ordered. If you are not sure whether you ordered yet, check the list outside
Mr. Kirtley’s room A216. If you still need to order, go to YearbookOrderCenter.com and
enter our code, 3098. That will get you to the THS order page, so you can get your copy.
Most of the students who order will keep the book the rest of their lives. Make sure to
order yours soon!

(4/11-4/15) Attention students: If you are interested in being in the Black History Club
next school year, please plan to join us for a Club meeting next Tuesday, April 16th from



3:00 PM -4:00 PM in the LGI Room. Come out and learn more information about the
Club!

(4/9-4/12) To celebrate National Library Week stop by your friendly THS Media Center to
participate in our LAST candy counting contest of this school year! Guess how many
spring M&Ms candies are in the jar. To make things more interesting - and tasty - there
are white & dark chocolate Sundae M&Ms in the jar too. Candy prizes will be awarded
on Friday, April 19th! And while you are in, check out some of our new titles and pick up
a cinnamon roll scratch-n-sniff bookmark!

Run prom tix promo?

That’s all for today. Remember to tune in every school day by 11:10 for YOUR THS
News! Thanks for watching and have a great day!



